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Dear Parents, 

We have had a great week at St Mary’s, 

especially our Sporting Skills Day 

yesterday. The children had a fabulous 

day taking part in lots of different 

activities from running, welly throwing, 

our first ever Y3/4 triathlon & duathlon, 

obstacle course, football skills, cricket 

skills plus egg & spoon. 

The weather was fantastic & all the 

children had fun and tried different 

sports and activities. We hope you like 

the photos, there will be more photos of 

your child’s Google Classroom. 
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Here are our Branches of Love pupils and 

St Mary’s Citizens for this week. Well 

done to all of them. 
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Our Bike it Bear this week was Riah. Well 

done Riah. 

 

           

                           Dr Bike    

Just a reminder that next Tuesday 13th 

July Sustrans will be running another Dr 

Bike morning, so bring in your bikes for a 

safety check on this day.  

 

Our Pawsome Pets PTA Competition has 

been judged. Thank you for all the 

amazing entries & the kind donations to 

St Mary’s School. 

The entries were judged by Dapper Dogs 

Grooming & prizes were given out today. 

The winners are: 

 

Action Shot 

       

Sleepy 

     

 

Water Fun 
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Cutie 

 

Funny Face 

 

Overall winner 

 

Year 1-4 will be having their Swimming 

Skills Days next Monday & Tuesday 

where they can showcase their skills & 

have fun in the pool.  

New Governors 

Congratulations to our new school 

governors. Mel Buddin & Hayley Scard 

are our new parent governors & Helen 

Johnston from the Parish is our new 

Foundation governor. We look forward 

to working with them. 

 

Our Year 3 class have been learning the 

violin as part of the Musician 

Programme, they performed a short 

concert this morning for some of the 

other pupils in the school. They were 

brilliant at ‘Shotgun’ by George Ezra. 

     

 

 

Year 2 had a virtual Author workshop this 

morning with Steve Antony, which they 

found really interesting and fun. 
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We hope you found your child’s end of 

year reports useful & the parent’s 

evenings that have been happening this 

week. 

Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes, 

  P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher               


